


of the surrounding soil and groundwater as well as surface water.
 
                I believe if these unlined pits are on property mortgaged to lending institutions,
not only is there a potential health problem, but it could also devalue the property and
expose the institution to being responsible for the cleanup if there is pollution
discovered in the future.  This could cost the institution a large amount of money for the
cleanup process.   
 
                If the commissioner has a time around 2pm - 3pm on Friday October 4th to meet
with the Texas Bankers Association’s Agriculture & Rural Affairs Committee members,
we would appreciate it.
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